
 

                                                     

26th June 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

YEAR 6 BARBECUE – Wednesday 17th July 

 Y6 LEAVERS ASSEMBLY – Thursday 18th July 

 

Year 6 will be having an ‘end of year’ barbecue on Wednesday 17th July as a reward for all the hard work 

they have put in this year and to celebrate their transition to High School.  You are warmly invited to 

come to the barbeque which will begin at 12.00 pm and enjoy the afternoon with us.  DJ Danny will also 

be entertaining us with his music and wit! 

 

As the barbeque is at lunch time, those children on school dinners will not need to pay for a school 

dinner on that day (it has been removed on ParentPay) and those on packed lunches will not need to 

bring one.  The children may wear non-uniform for the day.  

 

May we also take this opportunity to invite you to our Y6 Leavers Assembly which will be held on 

Thursday 18th July at 9.15 am.  It will be the children’s last performance at Wood Fold, and we hope as 

many of you as possible will be able to attend.   

 

Please complete the slip below and return to school by Monday 8th July. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs R Gough 

Headteacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Y6 BARBECUE & Y6 LEAVERS ASSEMBLY 

 

 

Name of Child: _______________________________________ Class: ___________ 

 

 

I/we are / are not* able to come and enjoy the barbeque afternoon on 17th July. 

 

 

I/we will / will not* be coming to the Leavers Assembly on 18th July and require ____________ seats. 

 

*please delete as appropriate 

 

 

Name of Parent / Carer: ___________________________________________ 

 

 


